
 

January 9, 2025  

Ms. Gwen Mills, International President  

UNITE HERE   

275 Seventh Ave., 16th Floor  

New York, NY 10001-6708  

Dear Sister Mills:  

Your union’s boycott of Virgin Hotels Las Vegas has been approved for 
addition to the list of national boycotts endorsed by the AFL-CIO.  

In accordance with the policy on boycott endorsements adopted by the AFL-CIO  
Executive Council, the federation will maintain this boycott on its published  
boycott list for one year from the date of endorsement, unless your union requests  
an earlier termination of the listing. At the end of the year, you may request to  
have Virgin Hotels Las Vegas on the list for another 12 months.  

The AFL-CIO will post notice of this boycott on its website, and the Union Label  
and Service Trades Department will post notice of this boycott to the list on its  
website and the Label Letter publication.   

In solidarity,  

 

Fredrick D. Redmond  

Secretary-Treasurer  

FDR/JPS/jg  

 


